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Introduction 

 

Thank you for purchasing this book. Many people would like 
very much to create a better life filled with better 

relationships, better finances, and better health, but many 
people don't make much of an effort.  

 
This may sound harsh, but if you think about the people you 

interact with on a daily basis, you'll see evidence of this 
everywhere. 

 
Because you are reading this now, you know that taking 

action is necessary if you want to create anything. The bigger 
dreams you have, the more action you'll need to take. 

 
For that, I congratulate you. It takes very little effort to 

complain about one’s condition, but it takes effort, risk, and 
the ability to hold a certain level of uncertainty in mind when 

taking any action with hopes of creating something better. 
 

In this course we'll be going over a lot of ancient ideas, and 
reframing some common ways of looking at things. 

 
We'll dig into the basics of creation, and we'll understand 

that being a creator is part of who you are, on a fundamental 

level. 
 

Then we'll understand that the path to greatness, riches, 

rewarding relationships, and anything else you want lies 
not in becoming a creator, but becoming a conscious 

creator. 
 
Humans are actors. We act. Every moment, every breath, 



every thought is geared to transforming our future into one 

that is better than our present. 
 

Simply sitting there, reading these words, your 
subconscious is calculating all the energy expenditures of all 

your muscles keeping you in your current state. It won't take 
long before you decide to "shift" in your seat. 

 
This is thought, turned into action, turned into creation. 

This happens as you sleep. This happens as you eat. This 
happens when you are on the toilet. 

 
The goal is not to become a creator, as you already are a 

creator. Your life and everything around you is a direct 
result of your past thinking and action. 

 
The goal is to become a better creator. To create consciously 

and consistently with what you want. To embrace the 
natural feedback system that is always present. This 

feedback system that is either supporting you or holding you 
back. 

 
In this book, we'll first go through the basics of creating. 

Thinking, acting and creating, all within the framework of 
consistent feedback between your actions and in the 

environment. 
 

Then we'll go through and dig into each process in detail, so 
you can awaken the unconscious creator that already exists 

within you, and bring it to the conscious level. 
 

This is the main difference between those who succeed, and 
those who fail. Those who succeed think and act 

consciously, and achieve greatness. 



 

Everybody else thinks and acts as if sleepwalking through 
life, and consequently creates a life of mediocrity, or lack. 

 
The difference is how you think, how you act, and how you 

embrace the natural feedback loop. 
 

By the time you finish this manual, you will have a solid 
understanding of how to change your thinking and behavior 

so you'll naturally get the outcome you desire. 
 

You'll learn a set of daily reviews, and have access to some 
powerful mental programming that will help clear out 

blockages and obstacles to your inevitable success. 
 

Let me be clear. This course is not magic. This course 
requires your participation. This course requires that you 

take a conscious look at what you've received in the past and 
that you take responsibility for your actions and the 

outcomes those actions create. 
 

We do not live in a random world. We do not live in a 
universe that is ruled by gods who whimsically give some 

people good stuff, and other people bad stuff. 
 

The universe is highly complicated, and will never be 
understood by the human mind. But it is not random. It 

does follow a set of rules, laws and principles which simply 
cannot be violated any more than the law of gravity can be 

violated. 
 

By taking the right action, and being accepting of ALL 
feedback (not just the feedback you want) you will open 

yourself to greatness. 



 

Thoughts lead to actions, which lead to outcomes. This 
natural law of human existence cannot be broken. It cannot 

be circumvented, and it cannot be cheated. The quality of 
the outcomes you create is directly dependent on your 

thoughts and your actions. 
 

This may seem obvious, but many people act as if it is not. 
Many behave as if action is not required.  

 
While it may seem self-evident that action is necessary, 

there is no shortage of courses, programs, books and 
expensive seminars promising results without effort or gains 

without risk. 
 

Despite how obvious it seems that we need to take action to 
get results, many people easily fall prey to the idea of getting 

the goods without taking any risks. 
 

There are fewer places where this is truer that in "new age" 
thinking, or ideas about manifesting, or anything to do with 

the Law of Attraction. 
 

However, as you may well know, any program that promises 
results without any action, without risk is simply not 

possible. 
 

Yet if you take a look on Amazon or any bookstore in the 
weight loss section, you'll see plenty of books that promise 

weight loss without effort. 
 

If you read any financial blogs or read any investment 
newsletters, you'll see plenty of advertisements for robots 

and software that seemingly guarantee instant riches and 



rewards without risk of failure. 

 
Why are people so willing to buy products that promise 

reward without risk? Why are people so willing to part with 
their money in hopes of getting results without effort? 

 
Are people hopelessly lazy? Or are people hopelessly afraid? 

 
In this course, you'll learn precisely why those two concerns 

will not be an issue. You'll learn why taking action, right 
action towards goals you choose, is the most invigorating 

thing you can ever do. You'll never feel more alive than when 
taking action toward an end that you've chosen, and seeing 

the feedback along the way which tells you you are getting 
closer and closer. 

 
You'll also learn why there's no reason to be afraid, since any 

feedback is great feedback. 
 

You'll learn that those two motivating factors, fear and 
laziness, are false ideas that keep people searching for 

magical solutions. 
 

Understanding that, on a deep level, will open up the most 
powerful magic ever created. 

 
The true miracle of human life is creation. 

 
And in this course, you'll learn how Right Thinking and 

Right Action, guided by feedback, WILL lead you to anything 
you want. 

 
And NOTHING is more magical than that. 

 



Secrets of Creation 

 
This course concerns the process of creation. The method by 

which you can take an idea, a thought, a desire, and turn it 
into something you have. Something you can physically hold 

in your hand, or experience in some other way. 
 

Once upon a time, there was nothing on planet Earth but 
raw materials. Animals, plants, and people. Then people 

learned to take from their environment, and combine the 
raw materials together in a new and unique way.  

 
They necessarily created things that had never been created 

before. They had a thought, they took action, and their 
thoughts became things. 

 
This is the crucial process that exists before all wealth. 

Thoughts lead to actions, actions leads to things. 
 

The ancients always spoke of magical ways to turn lead into 
gold. This process of alchemy, the metaphysical precursor to 

modern chemistry, had at its driving force of creating 
something from nothing. 

 
This course is nothing like that. And everything like that. 

 
The Law of Attraction is at the same time the most promising 

idea ever created, and the greatest scam ever conjured up by 
snake oil salesmen and carnival hucksters. 

 
Let's explore two sides of that coin. 

 
When humans are born into this world, we are helpless. 



Over the course of evolution, our brains kept getting bigger 

and bigger. Pretty soon our heads were so big, that a fully 
formed human, with a fully formed human head could 

simply not be birthed by a normal woman. 
 

For a woman to birth a fully functioning human, she would 
have hips too big and wide to be able to walk. 

 
So Mother Nature, being the clever girl she is, had us born 

much, much earlier than other mammals. 
 

Compared to other mammals, the percent of time we are 
dependent on adults for our survival is much, much longer. 

 
Birds can fly in a few days, or weeks. Baby horses can walk, 

and even trot, hours after birth. Fish can swim right away. 
All we can do is lay there, poop our pants, and cry. For a long 

time. 
 

We can walk in several months, talk a little bit later, and 
then use the toilet on our own even later than that. 

 
But it's a long, long time before we could survive completely 

on our own. In the days of hunters and gatherers, for which 
our bodies and minds were designed, we didn't participate in 

the hunt until our mid-teen years. 
 

The average life span was 40 years or so, and we couldn't 
really function as adults in our communities until we were 

14 or 15. That means for fully 35% of our lives, we were 
dependent on others for our survival. 

 
Naturally, this creates a very strong frame through which we 

saw the world.  



 

In hunter-gatherer societies, they recognized that going out 
hunting with a "childhood" mindset was dangerous. So they 

literally forced boys to become men through various 
initiation ceremonies and customs. Females were forced 

from girlhood to womanhood when they bore children. 
 

Today, however, we have no ceremonies. We have no 
initiations. Which means it's very easy to carry that 

childhood mindset with us in our adult lives. 
 

Why is this important? 
 

Let's look at the “thoughts into things” process as a child. 
 

A child is hungry. This first arises as a feeling of need. An 
instinct that needs to be fulfilled. The child cries out. Sure 

enough, that need is fulfilled. 
 

A child is lonely. This first arises as a feeling of need. An 
instinct to be held, to be comforted. The child cries out. Sure 

enough, that need is fulfilled. 
 

The model of thoughts into things as a child is this: Thought 
leads to action, which leads to fulfillment. 

 
Thoughts to actions to things. 

 
Let's look at the thoughts into things process as an adult. 

 
A man is hungry. He's sitting on his couch, watching TV. He 

sees a commercial for a steak. He drives to the store, buys a 
steak, drives home, and cooks it.  
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